
 

 

18th November 2024 
 
Festive Film Nights  
 
We are excited to invite your child to our Festive Film Nights at Chadsmead Primary 
Academy! This is a wonderful opportunity for children to enjoy some festive films with their 
friends in a safe and fun environment. 
 
Event Details: 
Monday 2nd December: The Grinch 
Thursday 5th December: Arthur Christmas 
Monday 9th December: Home Alone  
Thursday 12th December: Elf 
 
All films will be shown in the KS2 hall straight after school until 5.15pm. Your child can 
attend as many nights as they would like, the cost per night is £3 payable with the reply slip 
below. There will be a selection of drinks and treats for them to enjoy whilst watching the 
films.  Please complete the return slip below to book your child in for the event. Kindly 
return the slip to school by Friday 29th November. 

 
Return Slip for Festive Film Nights 
 
Child’s Name: __________________________  Class/Year Group: ______________ 
 
Please tick the film night(s) your child will attend: 
 
Monday 2nd December: The Grinch                     Thursday 5th December: Arthur Christmas 
 
Monday 9th December: Home Alone                    Thursday 12th December: Elf 
 
Amount enclosed : £________________________________ 
 
Treat choice (please tick) :             Popcorn    OR              Crisps  
 

(each child will also be given a packet of Haribo sweets and choice of Fruit Shoot). 
 
Parent/Carer Name: ______________________ Signature: ________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number on the day: _______________________________________ 
 
Person collecting at 5.15pm on the day: _______________________________________ 


